From: <u>AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov</u>

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; lauren.flores@sdcounty.ca.gov; COSD,

Redistricting; Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Date: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 5:32:43 PM

You've received a new form based mail from

https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name : Shirley

Last_Name : Anderson

E-mail:

Phone:

eComment:

We must keep Carlsbad in District 5, because of the shared community interests with Oceanside, Vista and San Marcos. The TRI in Tri-City Hospital refers to Oceanside, Vista, and Carlsbad. There is over a 50 year history of this public Hospital being supported by taxes from members of these communities. There are 3 elected Representatives from Carlsbad that sit on this Public Hospital Board. There is a strong community connection related to Palomar Airport as we are all affected by the 10 mile radius of the airport traffic pattern. And lastly Oceanside and Carlsbad continue to develop property that crosses over our boundaries. There is currently a large hotel development in the works shared by Oceanside/Carlsbad city lines. San Marcos and Carlsbad shared a Unified School District.

Submit:

Submit